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Monday 14th October 2016 
 

School Starts At 9, Be On Time! 

 

Mid-Term Break 

School will close on Friday 28th of 

October at the usual times of 1.40 

and 2.40pm 

School will re-open Monday 7th of 

November at 9am.  Bus drivers know 

about this. 
 

Quiz Night for Letterkenny ETNS 

Where: Arena 7 

When: 20th of October 

What time: 9.30pm 

Teams:  Teams of 4 

 

Assembly 

At assembly this morning Aine and the children 

talked about accepting each other for who we 

are. We talked about the importance of 

appreciating each other for being our wonderful, 

unique selves and how we should all feel valued in 

our school. 

 

The children at the Senior Assembly did an 

interesting experiment about stereotypes.  Ask 

your child to tell you more about this at home! 

 

Fun Friday 

Fun Friday for next week is ‘class disco’. 

 

Gaeilgeoir na Seachtaine:  

Comhghairdeas le Joshua O i Rang Mairéad, le 

Devin rang Louise, le  Donal i rang Rachel, le 

Meer i rang Mary, le Orla i rang Barbara, le 

Keisha i rang Stephanie, le Musaab i rang Maggie 

agus le Michael i rang Nakita. 

 

Super Attendance!! 

The attendance at the school has been fantastic 

over the last few weeks.  Please keep it up!!! 

 

School Hoodies 

The hoodies are now ordered and should be 

available in roughly 10 days time. 

    

Class Meetings 

Thank you to all the parents/guardians who 

attended the class meetings over the last two 

weeks.  It is very much appreciated by the 

teachers and the children. 

 

Home School community Liaison (HSCL) 
Happy Friday everyone! Just a few 

announcements this week: 

School Quiz: will be held in Arena 7 on the 

20th of October at 9:30pm to raise money for 

sports equipment for our fantastic athletes! We 

really do need your support to get equipment 

for our training sessions as we don’t have 

footballs or gaelic balls to train the children 

properly.  We hope to see you all there on the 

night for lots of prizes and fun!  Any prizes 

would be welcome for the night. Thanks  

 

School Disco: Our school disco this year will be 

held in The Orchard Inn on Tuesday the 25th 

of October from 6:30pm to 7:30pm. Juice 

only will be provided for children this year. It 

will be fancy dress so feel free to dress up in 

your favourite costume! All children must be 

accompanied by an adult. If children do not 

have an adult with them they will not be able 

to attend the disco. Looking forward to seeing 

you all there! 

 

If you have any queries or questions you can 

contact me on 086 7232894 or at 

hscl@letterkennyetns.ie  

Lisa  
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